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Celebration of World Hindi Diwas on 10 January 2022 
 

 

The Embassy of India in Reykjavik will be celebrating the World Hindi Diwas on 

Monday, the 10th of January 2022. Given the restrictions imposed by the local 

government due to surge in COVID-19 cases in Iceland, the event will be held online.  

Citizens of all nationalities residing in Iceland are cordially invited to be part of the 

event. The programme would be as follows: 

 

• Poetry recitation competition in Hindi.  Duration 3 to 5 minutes. Video clip of 

the recitation to be submitted by email. 

•   Essay writing competition in Hindi. Topic for the essay is विदेशों में ह िंदी भाषा 
की लोकवियता with a maximum word limit of 1500. To be submitted by email 

as PDF or Word file. 

• Short drama and skit competition in Hindi. Duration around 5 to 15 minutes. 

Video clips of the same to be submitted by email.  

 

The contest is open for all age groups of all nationalities in Iceland. 

 

Those who would like to participate in the said competitions may kindly submit 

their entries at admn.reykjavik@mea.gov.in  on or before 9th January 2022.  

 

Prizes will be distributed to first 03 winners and certificate of participation will 

be issued to all participants. 
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